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Blankenship, Johni 
New Public Comment to Assembly Members 

Subject: Borough Funding FY17 

Message: 

As a member of the Kenai Peninsula College Council, I ask that you support continued funding for KPC for 
FY17.to the maximum amount available. The support ofthe Kenai Peninsul~ Borough has helped KPC succeed 
in service to Kenai Peninsula communities for the past 24 years. In these trying economic times, your continued 
support is crucial. . 

Thank yqu to the Borough Assembly for recognizing the important role KPC plays in the health and wellness of 
its residents by offering-opportunities for education, training and life-long learning through accessible 
opportunities in a supportive environment. 
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